

National Radiological Protection Board, Chilton, Didcot, Oxon OX11 ORQ. Tel: (01235) 831600 Telex: 837124 RADPRO G . Fax: (01235) 833891

Mr P Batter Hafod Newydd Pontrhydfengigaid Ystrad Meurig, Dyfed SY25 6ES

SY25 6ES 4X/RESL70

19th October, 1994

Dear Mr Batter,

Radon in Dwellings

I am writing to tell you the result of the radon measurements and whether you should consider further action.

You are probably aware that in January 1990 the National Radiological Protection Board advised the Government that the Action Level for radon in homes should be 200 Bq m⁻³ (becquerel per cubic metre). The Government has accepted this advice.

The result for your home, when corrected for typical seasonal variations, indicates an average radon level over the year of 17 Bq m⁻³. This is below the Action Level. It is not necessary therefore to reduce the level. The enclosed material from the Department of the Environment provides information on radon.

As mentioned on page 4 of The Householders' Guide to Radon, the result is available only to you; it will not be disclosed by NRPB to anyone else without your written permission. You are, of course, free to give the result to anyone you choose. The responsibility of tenants and landlords for remedial measures, and advice for owner-occupiers buying or selling property, is also discussed in this section of the Guide.

Thank you for taking part in the radon programme.

Yours sincerely,

P R Lomas (Radon Survey)

Enclosures.